
Andrew Beattie

From: Smruti Kiran Desai <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 7:34 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...we live in Wattle Grove. This area is for families

not a dumping ground.

Modifying the riverside area like Parramatta is what exactly we need.

Why does this have to be in high density area with M5 becoming a car park.
Take it near the new Airport away from crowd.

If common people can understand this why don't those involved with planning such absurdity know that this will be
a total disaster..

NO Intermodal in Our area.

Yours sincerely,

Smruti Kiran Desai

Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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